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O n  b e h a l f  o f  t h e  G e n e r a l 
Montgomery Day Committee I 
am happy to announce that this 
year’s Grand Marshal for General 
Montgomery Day will be our very own 
Brian Fitzpatrick. He is a most worthy 
honoree and has done so much for 
the entire Montgomery Community. 
There aren’t many local committees 
that Brian has not served on in some 
capacity or another. His benevolent 
and caring demeanor is his trademark. 
Brian has spearheaded many efforts to 
bring our community together, and 
he has spent countless hours trying to 
make our business district thrive, not 
to mention helping other businesses 
outside the district. His essential time 
on the Town of Montgomery Chamber 
of Commerce has been invaluable to 
businesses throughout the Town.

Fitzpatrick has served on such 

Mayor’s Message

committees as, the Summer Concert 
Series Committee, the Village of 
Montgomery Events Committee, the 
Old Fashioned Christmas Christmas 
Theme Committee, the Toys for Tots 
Committee, the Antique and Classic 

Car Show Committee, the Memorial 
Day Parade Committee, the Bandstand 
Committee and the St. Pat’s Ramble 
Committee to name a few. There will 
be a full story on this extraordinary 
gentleman in the next newsletter.

From left to right Jocelyn Rodriguez 3 place under 5, Kyle Edward’s,3rd 
place 6 + Molly Boyce 2nd place 6+, Liam Miller, 2nd place under 5, Ana 
Vuksanovich, 1st place under 5 ,back row Julian Montrevio, 1st place +6

2018 Easter Egg Hunt Winners

Effective June 1, 2018 the Village of Montgomery will 
require village businesses to begin using a new 95 gallon 
garbage cans that will be available for purchase at the 
DPW building beginning May 23, 2018.

The price of the new cans will be $100 and will 
include the village logo along with a serial number for 
identification.  The new cans hold up to 330/lbs. of refuse.  
The village is currently retrofitting our new garbage 
truck to mechanically pick up the new cans and deposit 
the contents into the truck.  This will speed up garbage 
pick-up and result in less injuries for our workers.

As of June 1st, only garbage that is in the approved can, 
will be picked up.

Village of Montgomery DPW 

Village of Montgomery Recycling 	 villageofmontgomery.org/recycle

PLEASE NOTE:
Village residents are asked 

not to flush certain items down 
their drains (sinks, toilets, tubs 
etc.), paper towels, napkins, diapers, 
baby wipes, other wipes such as 
Clorox, Windex, etc., ladies’ products, 
cloth or any similar-type materials. 

These items are commonly found 
in the Village sewer system and  cause 
blockages in the system, which can result 
in sewer backups in homes, businesses and 
other facilities. 

Village Compost Site 

The Village Compost Site is located at 
the D.P.W. Garage on Bachelor Street. The 
hours of operation are 7  a.m. until 3  p.m. 
Monday through Friday and Saturdays 9 a.m. 
until 2 p.m. This is for Village residents only 
and not commercial dumping. The Village will 
pickup curbside for a nominal fee. Please make 
arrangement with the D.P.W. at 457-5321. This 
applies for bulk pickup as well, which can be 
picked up curbside for a fee.

For more information visit   
villageofmontgomery.org/recycle
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Village of Montgomery DPW 

There has been some concern lately 
about the Orange County inmates 
working in the Pleasure Ground 
Parkland. A few residents have voiced 
their concerns, and hopefully we can 
allay those concerns. The Village of 
Montgomery has used the Orange 
County Jail inmates numerous times 
over the past thirty years. These 
inmates are not hardened criminals 
imprisoned for violent felonies 

or more serious crimes. They are 
mostly individuals who are due to 
be released in the very near future. 
They are minimum security inmates. 
The Orange County Jail inmates built 
our present day police station (before 
renovations) and helped build much 
of the Village Trail system we enjoy 
today. They also helped clear much 
of the Pleasure Ground Parkland 
of brush, trees and refuse as well as 

mulching along many of the trails.

The Village of Montgomery saved 
tens of thousands of dollars with the 
assistance of this labor. We would not 
put our residents, and especially our 
children, in harms way. Scheduling 
is done when less public interaction 
will take place. We are sorry for any 
fears or misunderstanding this might 
have caused.

Historic Montgomery Association  
Schedule of Events:

 
July 24 6 pm ......................... �Picnic at Village Park: 

Bring food to share,  
In case of rain: Go to the 
Village Museum.

August 28 7:30 pm ............... �at Museum: Show and 
Tell, bring something 
interesting to share.

September 8: ........................ �General Montgomery 
Day: Show up at the 
Village Museum  
to help the HMA.

October 23: 7:30 pm ............ �at the Village Museum: 
Final meeting for the 
year.

The Vil lage of  Montgomery 
continues to work diligently on the 
brown water issue. The groundwater 
under direct influence testing was 
completed in February 2018 (after 
more than one year of testing). The 
results were negative, which is good 
news. The proposed filtration system 
was sent to the Orange County 

Health Department on March 27th 
for review. Comments and concerns 
were returned to the Village by the 
Health Department and are being 
addressed in short order. The Village 
is hopeful that O.C. Health Dept. 
will approve the proposal in the near 
future. Then construction of the 
filtration system can begin.

Many residents had brown water 
during the hydrant flushing during 
the weeks of April 16th and 23rd. 
This will almost always happen 
during the flushing. The flushing is 
done to rid water lines of sediment, 
which are natural in water systems’. 
This is also to prevent brown water 
in the first place. 

Brown Water Issues and Annual Hydrant Flushing

Concerns with Pleasure Ground Parkland Workers

The Village plans landscaping, 
curbing, fencing and asphalt 
improvements behind the Village 
Hall and in the Municipal Parking 
Lot. 

In addition, the roof at the Historic 
Museum will be replaced. This work 
will be completed this year as well 
as curbing improvements at the 
intersection of Union and Clinton 
Streets.

Village Landscaping

Stop by the Village Hall 133 
Clinton Street 457-9661 to a make 
arrangements to have your bulk items 
picked up.  

There is a nominal feel for the 
pick up.  After you have paid at the 
Village Hall, the DPW will pick up 
your items.

Bulk Pickup

Village of Montgomery News

National Night Out Against 
Crime is an annual community-
building campaign that promotes 
police-community partnerships and 
neighborhood camaraderie to make 
our neighborhoods safer, more caring 
places to live. National Night Out 
enhances the relationship between 
neighbors and law enforcement 
while bringing back a true sense 
of  community. Furthermore, it 
provides a great opportunity to bring 
police and neighbors together under 
positive circumstances. 

Typically, The National Night Out 
Against Crime is locally hosted by 

the Village of Walden. This year The 
Town of Montgomery along with all 
three villages (Montgomery, Walden 
and Maybrook) have teamed up with 
the Valley Central School District to 
co-host the event on the high school 
grounds. This year the National 
Night Out will be held the evening 
of August 7th. Please save the date 
and as we get closer to the date of 
the event, we will publish additional 
details.

Just a reminder to village residents, 
we have a certified child seat safety 
technician (Officer Narain) employed 
by the Village of Montgomery Police. 

If you have a new child seat or a 
new vehicle that you have moved 
a seat into, please call the police 
department (457-3666) and make 
an appointment with Officer Narain 
for a safety inspection. Additionally, 
if you are leaving on vacation and 
would like your house checked by 
the police department while you are 
away, stop down at the police station 
and fill out a house check form. 

Have a safe summer and remember, 
if you see something suspicious 
or something that just seems out 
of  place, call your local Police 
Department. 

Grand Montgomery Chamber Music Series

Senior Center
36 Bridge Street | Montgomery NY 12549

All concerts are on Sundays  at 3 p.m.  

unless noted otherwise.

T h e  G r a n d  Mo n t g o m e r y 
Chamber Music Series is located 
in Hudson Valley, Orange County, 
in the beautiful historic area of 
Montgomery, New York. Its journey 
started in 1987 with its founder 
bass/baritone opera singer, Mr. 
Howard Garrett who kept classical 
music alive for 31 years (1987 – 
2018).

After his retirement, his successor 
Mr. Aleksander Vezuli, composer/
producer and music teacher 
continue his journey by setting 
up wonderful concerts, where 
great musicians around the world 
perform.

These concerts are made possible 
by the huge support of the Village 
of Montgomery.

T h e  G r a n d  Mo n t g o m e r y 
Chamber Music Series is one of 
the rarest venues where audiences 
can enjoy concerts for FREE. 

For more information and 
latest concert news visit 

montgomerychambermusic.com

Aug. 19, 2018
Sept. 23, 2018
Nov. 18, 2018
Dec. 2, 2018

Jan. 13, 2019
Mar. 3, 2019
May 5, 2019

Upcoming Concert Dates


